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CLERK’S ALERT 
 
Proposed Orders for the Family Law Motions Calendar 
 
Effective for all hearings scheduled on or after May 10, 2021 on the family law motions 
calendars, proposed orders must be submitted online through the clerk’s e-filing system 
located at: https://dja-
efsp.kingcounty.gov/EFiling/Logon/Logon.aspx?ReturnUrl=%2fefiling%2fLogon%2fHom
e.aspx 

The new system will be posted on the Clerk’s Office webpage today, April 26, 2021. 
Proposed orders will only be accepted through the family law staff e-mail boxes for 
hearings occurring before May 10th.  

The new system should not be used for matters on the Prosecutor’s calendars, the Trial 
By Affidavit (TBA) calendar, or motions scheduled in front of family law judges. Continue 
to follow current procedures for those matters. 

For instructions on how to upload your proposed orders, visit 
https://kingcounty.gov/~/media/courts/Clerk/docs/misc/Family-Law-Proposed-
Orders.ashx?la=en. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

www.kingcounty.gov/courts/clerk 

 

https://dja-efsp.kingcounty.gov/EFiling/Logon/Logon.aspx?ReturnUrl=%2fefiling%2fLogon%2fHome.aspx
https://dja-efsp.kingcounty.gov/EFiling/Logon/Logon.aspx?ReturnUrl=%2fefiling%2fLogon%2fHome.aspx
https://dja-efsp.kingcounty.gov/EFiling/Logon/Logon.aspx?ReturnUrl=%2fefiling%2fLogon%2fHome.aspx
https://kingcounty.gov/%7E/media/courts/Clerk/docs/misc/Family-Law-Proposed-Orders.ashx?la=en
https://kingcounty.gov/%7E/media/courts/Clerk/docs/misc/Family-Law-Proposed-Orders.ashx?la=en
http://www.kingcounty.gov/courts/clerk

